
Principal’s Message:
Hello Hutton Community! 
I want to start off with a BIG shout out to our AMAZING ASB students 
and our teacher leaders that are overseeing ASB this year, Mrs. 
Fernandez (5/6 Multiage Classroom) and Mrs. Peters (Librarian). Our 
students are getting involved in so many ways throughout our school. I 
had a chance to sit in on an ASB meeting this week and I am so proud to 
see how they work together and are encouraged to think about how to 
be actively involved in our school and community. They are really doing 
an amazing job and are great leaders in our school. 
On another note, I wanted to provide a little information about two 
results-based computer programs to meet students right where they 
are in reading and math. Dreambox (mathematics) and Lexia (reading) 
learn from your child’s successes and errors and adjusts the program 
to meet their individual needs. It is very important that our students are 
completing a minimum of 10 units in Lexia and 5 lessons in Dreambox a 
week to fully reach grade level standards by the end of the school year.
Students are completing lessons each week at school, but you can also 
support by providing time for your child to access these resources at 
home. To sign in to either program from home, go to https://clever.com/
in/spokaneschools. Their username is their last name + the last 4 digits 
of their SPS student Identification number + @sps81.org . For example, 
if I were a student, my username would be simmons####@sps81.org. 
And their password is their 8 digit birthdate (MMDDYYYY). I am excited 
to see how much our students continue to improve over the course of 
the year with expert classroom instruction, combined with the above-
mentioned online resources, as well as your support and guidance at 
home. 
Thank you for your partnership,

LaTonya Simmons 
Principal, latonyas@spokaneschools.org

Upcoming Events: 
January 24 

Non Student Day

January 26 
PTG Meeting  

6:30 Zoom Link 

SPS School Board Special 
Meeting - 5 pm Zoom Link

SPS School Board Regular 
Meeting  - 7 pm Zoom Link

January 28 
Spirit Day Color Flash Day  

(wear all your favorite colors)

January 28 
Early Release 1:45

January 31 
Semester Break/Weather 

Make-up - No School

Shout out to all 
the students who 
received a Hawk High 
Five for demonstrating 
awesome Hawk behavior.

Hutton
Have a positive attitude
Always show respect
Will follow directions
Keep everyone safe
Strive for excellence

SOAR!

Land Acknowledgement: We acknowledge that we 
are on the unceded lands of the Spokane Tribe. The Spokane 
people shared this place with other tribes through their relations, 
resources, history, trade, and ceremony. We thank the caretakers 
of this land, who lived, and continue to live here Since Time 
Immemorial. This land holds the knowledge, culture, and spirit of 
“The People of the River.”
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Like us on Facebook! 

Silverwood Read to Ride
Read to Ride program is back! Beginning January 1 
students are eligible for a free Silverwood ticket if 
they complete 10 hours (600 minutes) of reading. 
Reading logs have been sent home with students.  
This program will run from January 1-March 31. 
All forms MUST BE TURNED INTO THE OFFICE 
BY MARCH 31. No late forms will be accepted. Any questions, please 
contact Mrs. Wiechman, 354-3030.

Dressing for the Weather 
Please send your students to school with proper winter attire. 
In extreme cold conditions, the wind chill factor is considered 
when deciding if we should have indoor recess. On cold 
weather days, it’s only a couple degrees difference between staying 
inside or going outdoors. Please have your child dressed appropriately.

Class Pictures
For safety reasons, class pictures will 
not be taken this year. Individual student 
photos will be edited into a class group for 
the yearbook. If you would like to order a composite of the class, forms 
will be coming home soon. Orders are due by February 4th.

Substitutes 
Needed!
Are you equity minded and equally 
focused? Do you have a positive and 
kind attitude? Do you love children of 
all ages? Become an SPS substitute! 
Here’s a few reasons why: 

	y Flexible hours
	y Set your own schedule
	y Competitive pay...SPS pays its 

subs one for the highest rates in 
the region!

	y Training and resources for 
success are offered to all 
substitutes.

Please check the SPS website for 
more information on how to apply.

Reporting 
Student Illness 
Please call the 
attendance line 
(509-354-3060) 
to report your 
child’s illness. 
In these times, 
it is especially 
important to report 
Covid-related 
symptoms to 
keep us safe. Click here for district 
resources in the event your child is ill.

Parking 
Information
Please park only in designated areas 
for the safety 
of our students 
and also to 
keep the traffic 
flow moving.

Spokane Public Schools complies with all federal and state rules and regulations and does not discriminate in the admission, treatment, employ-
ment, or access to its programs or activities on the basis of age, sex, marital status, race, color, creed, national origin, the presence of any senso-
ry, mental, or physical disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal by a person with a disability, sexual orientation including gender 
expression or gender identity, or honorably discharged veteran or military status. This holds true for all students who are interested in participating in ed-
ucational programs and/or extracurricular school activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. Inquiries re-
garding compliance and/or grievance procedures may be directed to the school district’s Title IX/Staff Civil Rights Officer, ADA Officer, Harassment, Intim-
idation, Bullying (HIB)/Student Civil Rights Officer and/or 504 Compliance Officer listed on our website at www.spokaneschools.org/nondiscrimination

Call the attendance line with  
your child’s absence, 354-3060 

Thank you to our 
community partners!

Attention all Hutton Hawks! 
Hutton Elementary is celebrating 100 

years (1921-2021) and we want to hear 
from you! Please send your stories, 

photos, favorite teachers, and more to 
huttonptg@gmail.com. We need your 
celebration stories by January 31st.

Parent Volunteers NeededIf you are district cleared to volunteer at Hutton, we need you! Volunteers are needed during the school day for intermediate (4-6) grade level students in need of 1:1 tutoring. If you are interested, please call the office at  509-354-3030.
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